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December 19, 2024 
 

 
Dear Mayor/Reeve/CAO/Treasurer, 
 
 
Further to the letter sent to you by the Solicitor General on November 29, 2024, please find 
attached your revised OPP municipal policing 2025 Annual Billing Statement package.  
 
As per the amended Ontario Regulation 413/23, a discount has been applied to the 2023 year-
end reconciliation statement that includes both a 44 per cent discount on reconciled overtime 
costs as well as a 3.75 per cent discount on total 2023 reconciled costs (after the discount on 
overtime is applied).  Additionally, a 10 per cent discount has been applied to the total 2025 
estimated costs. 
 
The Municipal Policing Bureau will be hosting rescheduled webinar information sessions on 
Wednesday, January 15, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. and on Friday, January 17, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.  E-
mail invitations will be forwarded to your municipality.  The webinar content will be the same on 
both dates, please accept the invitation for the date that works best for your schedule.  
 
If you have questions about the Annual Billing Statement, please e-mail 
OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@OPP.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
S.B. (Steve) Ridout  
Superintendent  
Commander - Municipal Policing Bureau 
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